
Minneapolis District Ground-Source Heating Pilot

Our Community
We are a statewide energy cooperative with hundreds 

of members across Minnesota. For this project, we 
will be focused on disadvantaged communities in 

Minneapolis. 

Our Team
Cooperative Energy Futures was established in 2009 
as a member-owned cooperative that makes clean 

energy accessible to all. Our programs help 
low-income households and historically 

marginalized communities in disadvantaged 
communities throughout Minnesota create 

climate solutions that are 
clean, local, and ours. 

The Challenge
Exploring the use of district level ground-source 

heating systems that are centered around anchor 
sites (large buildings with significant thermal load 

and space to host thermal wells) but also reach 
surrounding homes and businesses in areas of 

Minneapolis which have been identified as 
disadvantaged.


